
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Reading Newsletter 
Our second reading newsletter is attached with this newsletter. Thank you to our English lead, Mrs Sligo, 
for creating the newsletter. This week’s has a little bit of news about each class and what they have 
been up to this week. 
 
Harvest 
Thank you to everyone who donated so 
generously to our Harvest appeal. I hope the 
photograph gives you an impression of all the 
food that was donated. This will now be sorted 
between Pegswood Community Hub, who will be 
distributing the food around the village and 
Wansbeck Food Bank, who will be collecting the 
food on Monday. Thank you once again for 
taking the time to donate in order to help 
others. 
 
Parents’/Carers’ Evening 
Thank you to everyone who has signed up to receive a telephone call with your child’s class teacher on 
the given days. If you have not yet signed up, the dates of the telephone consultations are below and 
the link you were sent via Class Dojo will still work in order to book your appointment. The link will close 
the day before the appointment day. 
Nursery – Monday 18th October & Tuesday 19th October 
Reception – Monday 18th October & Tuesday 19th October 
Year 1 – Wednesday 20th October & Thursday 21st October 
Year 2 – Wednesday 20th October & Thursday 21st October 
Year 3 – Tuesday 2nd November & Wednesday 3rd November  
Year 4 – Tuesday 2nd November & Wednesday 3rd November 
Year 5 – Monday 11th October & Tuesday 12th October 
Year 6 – Tuesday 9th November & Wednesday 10th November 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 15th October  Autumn Day (Nursery & Reception children only) 
Thursday 21st October House winners non-uniform day (winning House to be confirmed) 
Friday 22nd October  Wear it Pink Day 
    School closes for half term 
Monday 1st November School opens after half term 
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